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            August 5 2019 
Expression of Interest: Tiger Cup 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

The school is considering entering a team in the annual Tiger Cup. This is a competition run by Camden Tigers Soccer 
Club for schools. It is an annual competition held at Ron Dine Memorial Reserve at Camden – McCrae Drive Camden 
South. This year it is being held on Saturday October 19th.  
 
The competition is open to schools. Schools can enter Junior and Senior Boys and Girls teams. Junior teams are Years 3-
4 students who turn 10 or younger in 2019. Senior teams are Years 5-6 who turn 12 or younger in 2019.  
 
Teams are guaranteed three games. Players must be available for the full day, as their team could progress beyond the 
round robin stage to the knockout stage. The competition kicks off at 8:30a.m.  
 
It is proposed that all players meet at Ron Dine Memorial Reserve at Camden South at 8a.m. Parents/carers must stay 
with their children for the full length of the day. Players will be able to leave once their team has concluded all their 
matches.  
 
For players to be considered the following requirements needs to be fulfilled: 
Players must: 

• Be available for the full length of their team’s participation on the day.  
• Need to be at the Ron Dine Memorial Reserve Camden South at 8a.m.  
• Have acceptable behaviour at school and outside school activities such as PSSA Gala Days. 

 
There is no financial cost for students to participate in this event. They will need to wear school sports uniform and have 
shin pads. Soccer boot are suggested but do not need to be purchased for the event.  
 
To enter the competition the school needs to have enough players for both junior and senior competitions. If enough 
girls do not nominate then girls can be considered for the boy’s teams. Only 16 players can be in a team and players can 
only represent one team.   
 

Please return the expression of interest form to Mr Snowden by Wednesday 28th August. A note indicating whether the 
school participates and which teams enter the event will go out by Friday September 6th. If you have any questions 
please direct them to Mr Snowden.  
 
Yours in football, 
Mr Snowden  
 

 
 
I wish for my child ___________________________________________________ of class _______________  
 
to be considered for the Tiger Cup held at Ron Dine Memorial Reserve on Saturday 19th October. I understand that they 
need to be at the Ron Dine Memorial Reserve at Camden South by 8am. They will need to be transported to the venue 
and a parent stay with them all day. They also cannot leave until their team’s commitments have concluded.  
 
Parent/Guardian Signature: _________________________________ Date: _________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Name: ___________________________________ 


